Highlights Committee-of-the-Whole Meeting Rocky River City School District Board of Education 11-11-15

COMMITTEE REPORTS

- Scott Swartz opened up the meeting with a motion to move the executive session to the end of the meeting so that the guests in attendance could address the board first.
- Parents, Colleen Pallette, Grace Kennedy, and Whitney O'Donnell, addressed the board with their petition to bring all-day kindergarten to Rocky River Schools.
- The Board of Education then went into Executive Session to discuss matters, required to be kept confidential by state of federal law.
- No other Committee reports were given.

/jfs